
 

 

  

 

Radcliffe Observatory Quarter, Woodstock Road, Oxford. OX2 6GG 

Tel: +44(0)1865 289300 • qresearch@phc.ox.ac.uk  

 

The Nuffield Department of Primary Care Health Sciences is part of the NIHR School for  

Primary Care Research. Head of Department: Professor Richard Hobbs FRCGP FRCP FESC FMedSci 

 

5th October, 2020 
 
 
Proposal:  

OX90 
Economic costs associated with miscarriage: A secondary analysis of QResearch 
 

Date of Scientific Committee meeting:  
5th October, 2020 

 
Outcome:  

Approve 
 
 
 

 
 
Prof. Rafael Perera  
Chair of QResearch Scientific Committee 
 

mailto:qresearch@phc.ox.ac.uk

